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Farmers and agribusinessmen who want to
keep abreast of the latest information avail-
able in MidAmerica Farmer Grower can sign

up to receive the weekly e-newsletter which is
coming soon.

Already MidAmerica Farmer Grower is compil-
ing a large email contact list for the service on
its digital edition.

Those who log on to <www.mafg.net> for the
digital edition can submit their email address to
receive the weekly e-newsletter which will pro-

vide highlights of front page stories, a link to in-
formational videos, and links to the latest agri-
culture data.

By submitting your email address you can be
sure that you will be alerted to the stories on the
most important issues facing agri-businessmen
and producers.

It’s easy and it’s free. Just log on to
<www.mafg.net> and submit your email ad-
dress. Highlights of the most important topics
will come directly to your inbox each week. ∆
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